
From: Cynthia Voltz <cvoltz@capeelizabethschools.org>

Date: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 at 10:54:29 PM UTC-5

Subject: Agenda for March 2, 2023 SBAC Meeting

To: matthew...@capeelizabeth.org <matthew.sturgis@capeelizabeth.org>, 
Christopher Record <crecord@capeelizabethschools.org>

Cc: SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte) 
<cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>


Hi Matt,


Attached is the agenda for the March 2, 2023 SBAC meeting.  Will you please 
post with the meeting materials?


Thank You,


Cindy


Cindy Voltz

Member, Cape Elizabeth School Board

Co-Chair, School Building Advisory Committee
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